
5375  Concordance Study

5375 Ac 16:12 Philippi

5375 Ac 20:6 Philippi

5375 Php 1:1 Philippi

5375 1Th 2:2 Philippi

 

~~~~~~

 5375.  Strong's Dictionary Study

5375. Philippoi {fil'-ip-poy}; plural of 5376; Philippi, a place
in Macedonia: --Philippi.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 5375 -- Philippi.

5374   Interlinear Index Study

5374  PHP 004 015 Now <1161 -de -> ye Philippians <{5374} -
Philippesios -> know <1492 -eido -> also <2532 -kai -> ,  that
in the beginning <0746 -arche -> of the gospel <2098 -euaggelion
-> ,  when <3753 -hote -> I departed <1831 -exerchomai -> from
Macedonia <3109 -Makedonia -> ,  no <3762 -oudeis -> church
<1577 -ekklesia -> communicated <2841 -koinoneo -> with me as
concerning <3056 -logos -> giving <1394 -dosis -> and receiving
<3028 -lepsis -> ,  but ye only <3441 -monos -> .

 

~~~~~~

  Philippoi 5375 -- Philippi.

* philippi , 2542 , 5375 ,

 

~~~~~~

   away 0142 #  Expanded Dictionary Study
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  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, take ({away}, up).[ql

  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
{away}, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
{away} with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  bear 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, {bear} (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  carry 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), {carry}, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  doubt 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to {doubt},
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  lift 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, {lift} up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  loose 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, {loose}, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  make 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, {make} to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  Philippi 5375 # Philippoi {fil'-ip-poy}; plural of 5376;
Philippi, a place in Macedonia: -- {Philippi}.[ql
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  Philippian 5374 # Philippesios {fil-ip-pay'-see-os}; from 5375;
 a Philippesian (Philippian), i.e. native of Philippi: --
{Philippian}.[ql

  put 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
{put} away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  remove 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, {remove}, take (away, up).[ql

  take 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, {take} (away, up).[ql

  to 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make {to} doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, take (away, {up}).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift {up}, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear ({up}), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  with 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away {with}, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql
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 5375. Cross Reference Study

5375.

5375 Philippoi  * philippi , 2542 Kaisereia  , {5375 Philippoi }
,

 

~~~~~~

 5375 - Philippoi -  Act 16:12 Philippi

5375 - Philippoi -  Act 20:06 Philippi

5375 - Philippoi -  Php 01:01 Philippi

5375 - Philippoi -  1Th 02:02 Philippi
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  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, take ({away}, up).[ql

  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
{away}, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
{away} with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  bear 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, {bear} (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  carry 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), {carry}, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  doubt 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to {doubt},
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  lift 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, {lift} up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  loose 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, {loose}, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  make 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, {make} to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  Philippi 5375 # Philippoi {fil'-ip-poy}; plural of 5376;
Philippi, a place in Macedonia: -- {Philippi}.[ql
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  Philippian 5374 # Philippesios {fil-ip-pay'-see-os}; from 5375;
 a Philippesian (Philippian), i.e. native of Philippi: --
{Philippian}.[ql

  put 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
{put} away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  remove 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, {remove}, take (away, up).[ql

  take 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, {take} (away, up).[ql

  to 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make {to} doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, take (away, {up}).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift {up}, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear ({up}), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  with 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away {with}, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

 

~~~~~~
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  away 0142 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, take ({away}, up).[ql

  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
{away}, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
{away} with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  bear 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, {bear} (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  carry 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), {carry}, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  doubt 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to {doubt},
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  lift 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, {lift} up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  loose 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, {loose}, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  make 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, {make} to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql
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  Philippi 5375 # Philippoi {fil'-ip-poy}; plural of 5376;
Philippi, a place in Macedonia: -- {Philippi}.[ql

  Philippian 5374 # Philippesios {fil-ip-pay'-see-os}; from 5375;
 a Philippesian (Philippian), i.e. native of Philippi: --
{Philippian}.[ql

  put 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
{put} away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  remove 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, {remove}, take (away, up).[ql

  take 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, {take} (away, up).[ql

  to 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make {to} doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, take (away, {up}).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift {up}, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear ({up}), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  with 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away {with}, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql
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